Winfried Feneberg, CAGS Superintendent of Schools

Michael Bessette, CAGS Assistant Superintendent



Lawrence LeBoeuf, BS Business Administrator

Lawrence Elliott, MEd Director of Student Support Services

Summary: Confirmed COVID-19 Case at Simonds Elementary School

December 3, 2020

Dear Kearsarge Community:

This afternoon, the District was notified a staff member at the Simonds Elementary School tested positive for COVID-19.

Given the District's current pivot status to At Home: Remote Learning, as well as the nature of the work involving the staff member, there was minimal potential exposure to other staff and students. Contact tracing has occurred and potential close contacts have been notified.

We thank you for your continuing dedication to health and safety in our community. Please remember to contact your School Nurse or Building Principal should any positive case of COVID-19 impact your family so that we may work to assist you.

Respectfully,

Winfried Feneberg

Superintendent

Michael Bessette

Assistant Superintendent

1-3